
Planning application comment was submitted on the 03 April 2024 11:41 AM

The following is a comment on application P240422/F by Jamie Perry

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: I live in between Warwickshire and Herefordshire and feel passionately about lessening the impact on
nature and protecting wild spaces and meadows. Since 1930 the UK has lost 97% of its wildflower meadows to
farming and development. This reserve is a triple SSSI site that will be impacted by this new development
significantly. At some point we need to say enough is enough. I would like to make it clear that I currently work for
Plantlife International that has associations with this reserve but I am responding as an individual who
understand the value and importance of this site and visits responsibly as a citizen. I oppose the development as
it will have a dramatic affect on the future viability of one of the 3% of meadows left in across the UK.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Jamie

Last name: Perry

Email:  

Postcode: CV35 0RQ

Address: Flat 8, Woodley House, Kineton, Warwickshire. CV35 0RQ

Kineton

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: N/a - I have no vision of this estate becoming a reality.

Link ID:  https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=240422

Form reference: FS-Case-602271655




